
 
 
 
 

 
August 2017 - Vassiliadis Cubs Drop-Off Zones 
 
Hello Vassiliadis Families, 
 
The Vassiliadis administration is proud to announce that there will be two different areas to utilize 
for dropping off students to school, a drop-off zone on Antelope Ridge and a playground drop-off at 
the rear of the school. Our goal is to help reduce parking challenges and to provide a safe way for 
students to arrive to school each morning. Please review the drop-off zone procedures below to 
ensure the safety of students. 
 

1. The drop-off zone accepts students in grades 1-5 between 7:40 a.m. - 7:55 a.m. Please 
wait until at least 7:40 a.m. before dropping off your children, as school supervision is not 
provided prior to this time. Parents with kindergarten students must drop off and pick up 
their kindergarten child on the kindergarten playground. 

 
2. PLEASE PULL YOUR VEHICLE INTO THE YELLOW DROP-OFF ZONE AREA (prior to 

allowing children to exit your automobile).  This avoids having vehicles attempt to pass 
each other, which could ultimately create an unsafe situation for children. 

 
3. For the safety of our students and the entire community, PLEASE NEVER LET STUDENTS 

EXIT YOUR VEHICLES WHILE YOU ARE IN THE ACTUAL LANES ON THE STREET(S). 
 

4. Please abide by posted school zone speed limits and signage.  When exiting the drop-off 
zone on Antelope Ridge, only left hand turns are permitted in the pass through lane and 
only right hand turns are permitted in the drop-off zone lane for the safety of students. 
Parking in the pass through lane or drop-off zone lane is prohibited. 

 
5. As a courtesy to fellow drop-off zone users, please make sure that your children are ready 

to QUICKLY exit your cars. The drop-off zone was created to provide a fast, safe way for 
students to arrive to school, so be sure to have lunch boxes, backpacks, etc. ready to go. 

 
6. The Vassiliadis campus (including the parking lots are no ride zones.  All bicycles, 

scooters, and skateboards must be walked to avoid collisions with vehicles or pedestrians 
walking to school. 

 
We highly encourage you to take advantage of this wonderful service.  If you are interested in 
volunteering to work in the drop-off zone, please email:  vassiliadispto@gmail.com 
 
 
Much appreciated,  

 
 
 
 
 

Mr. Paul Catania                             Mrs. Christina Fitch 
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